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 On December 9, 2019, Agera Energy, LLC (Agera) filed an application to renew 
its registration as a competitive natural gas supplier (CNGS) in New Hampshire.  On 
February 3, 2020, Agera filed a letter withdrawing its renewal application, noting that it 
had ceased serving natural gas customers as a CNGS and was not accepting new natural 
gas customers.  As a result, Agera indicated its preference that its registration be 
permitted to expire without renewal as of February 4, 2020. 
 
 Based on the filings in this docket, Commission Staff recommends that the 
Executive Director issue a secretarial letter confirming that Agera’ CNGS registration 
expired effective as of February 4, 2020. 
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